
NEWSLETTER
S T  G E O R G E ' S  C H U R C H ,  R U G B Y

Sunday 28th April
10:00AM - HOLY COMMUNION

                 Readings:  Acts 8: 26-end

                                        John 15: 1-8

                 Collect:     Risen Christ, your wounds declare your 

                                      love for the world and the wonder of your 

                                      risen life: give us compassion and courage

                                      to risk ourselves for those we serve,

                                      to the glory of God the Father.

                                      Amen

Rugby Foodbank

TUESDAY 30TH APRIL

         8:30am - Morning Prayer

WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY

        1:30pm - Magic Dragons (Hall)

        4:00pm - Kidsclub (Church)

THURSDAY 2ND MAY

        8:30am - Morning Prayer

        9:30am - Holy Communion

SUNDAY 5TH MAY

        8:30am - Holy Communion

      10:00am - Worship for All

Next week



VICAR:
Revd Philip Morton
 (Please note usual day off is a Friday)
       07739 903225

vicar.rugbyeast@gmail.com

WARDENS:
Tony Solway           
wardentony@stgeorgesrugby.org.uk
Steve Cort               
wardensteve@stgeorgesrugby.org.uk

PARISH OFFICE:
Jenny

 07741 804523
 office.rugbyeast@gmail.com

PASTORAL MATTERS:
         Carol Davies:  01788 544630

PRAYER CHAIN:
         Gilly Lang: 07470 681570

CONTACT US

FOR YOUR PRAYERS
Brian Thompson
June Timson
Pam Simons
Andrew Marvill
Bob Goodall
Joyce Mundie
Rosemary Foster
Brenda Flack
Pat Moss

News & General 
  information
JOINT LUNCH
Sunday 28th April will be Rolene &
Steve’s last Sunday with us and to say
“farewell” we will be sharing a joint
lunch on that day. We will provide a hot
lunch and ask for a small donation to
cover the cost. All are welcome to stay
for lunch after the service, please sign
up on the sheet at the back of church.
(This will replace the advertised Soup
and Social on that day)

Rolene and Steve would love to see you
there and be able to say farewell and
thank you.

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE
         

           MAY
    6th     John Simons 
    9th     Alfred Forshaw 
               Betty Canham 
               Jeane Varnish 
  10th    Charles Clennett 
  11th    Aubrey Wilson 
  16th    Glenys Smith 
  17th    Ray Carless 
  18th    Stanley Turnnidge 
  19th    Marjorie Truelove 
  21st     Mary Wanless 
 22nd    Ethel Tait 
  25th    Graham Dales 
  31st     Mabel Bowles 
               Edward Alan Allwright 

LIGHTS ON BENEFICE WORKING
GROUP
We’re looking for 4 people from each
church to form a working group to start
to develop our benefice strategy.  For
further information and/or to register
your interest please speak to the Vicar.

NEW TUESDAY AFTERNOON HOUSE
GROUP
We are hosting a new home group on a
Tuesday afternoon (2pm).  Next meeting
will be on Tuesday 16th April.  If you
would like further information please
speak to Mary or contact 07743 585140.

UPCOMING ANNUAL MEETING
Our next annual meeting will be held on
Sunday 12th May following on from the
morning service (11:15am).

We will have vacancies for Church
warden, Deanery Synod and PCC
members.  If you would like to find out
more about these roles please speak to
a Church Warden or contact the office.

LOCAL PERSON IN NEED OF HELP
We have a new Acts435 client. She was
homeless and is now housed in a small
flat. The living room has a bare concrete
floor and she needs a carpet for this, but
she is struggling to afford it. At the
moment, she cannot work because she
has mental health issues, and is having
to manage on Personal Independence
Payment and incapacity benefits.
Having a decent carpet in the living
room would make her flat feel much
more like a home. If you would like to
help, please donate via
www.acts435.org.uk/needs/R53453/. If
twenty people gave £10 we would be
able to buy this item for them. Thank
you.

https://www.acts435.org.uk/needs/R53453/

